
 
 
 
 
We have had an amazing week! We were able to hand out 270 tracts outside the church and saw a 
single Marine saved on Friday. Then, on Sunday, we were blessed to have three first time visitors 
and see another single Marine saved. We are so grateful for how God is moving. Please pray for our 
tracting tonight as we will again be standing outside the church and handing out tracts/invitations to 
church.  
 
We are excited to announce that we have secured the first floor of our building. Thank you for your 
prayers as God orchestrated the necessary funding. Several churches have come together and 
promised the needed support for the next year. We cannot express how amazing this is and the 
difference God is making here in Kin. Last Friday we even had a bar owner return some of our tracts 
to us and try to convince us that he was just “trying to feed his family”. God is moving and Satan is 
fighting. We thank you for the additional support and desperately covet your prayers as we invade 
the doorstep of the devil.  
 
I thank each of you for your faithfulness to our Savior and to us as your missionaries to the US 
Military here on the north end of Okinawa. God bless...  
 
Because of Calvary, 
Stu Jellison 
North Shore Baptist Church 
Okinawa, Japan 


